
1

From: Nicole MacPherson [mailto:nicoleamac18@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, July 28, 2023 3:26 PM 
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca> 
Subject: Objection 

Hi  

I don’t know how to write a letter of objection but this is me objecting to the addition of a 4th gas station in 
Borden-Carleton by D.P. Murphy. Danny is a terrible person and has zero regard for whoever he takes down on 
the way to the top and that is not what we should be supporting as islanders. It’s a damn shame that it’s come to 
this for y’all to have a chance at understanding that too. Very disappointing, I hope you make your decisions 
very carefully and don’t underestimate our power as islanders.  

Best wishes, 

Nicole & Michael Boswell 

Middleton PEI 


